Aberdeen, Idaho Dec.19, 1995___/

8 50 M **'95**

SECRETAR OF STATE

Pete T. Cenarrusa Sec. of State

Dear Mr. Cenarrusa,

I received a card two weeks ago from your office concerning the Labor Association in Aberdeen, about the failure to fill out forms to continue in business. The letter was addressed to Elmer Isaak at our box number.

Mr. Isaak died over a year ago and at that time I turned all the business records over to the man who was taking over the business for the association. This was Marc Foster. All mail addressed to my husband was forwarded to him. This spring after re-organizing for the year another person took over the business for the labor assoc. and all mail still coming to my address was then forwarded to him. This is Kim Wahlen. The two earlier letters from your office mentioned on the last card were forwarded unopened as soon as I received them. I was unable to contact Mr. Wahlen after receiving the card but was able to contact Marc Foster and asked him to contact Mr Wahlen and get this matter taken care of.

Please send all future letters to Mr. Kim Wahlen, 2915 W. 1800 S. Aberdeen, Idaho. 83210. I have asked them several times during this past year to remove Elmer's address but it has not been done. Hope this helps to clarify things. My phone number is 208 397 4653.

Sincerely, Dorothy Isaak (Mrs. Elmer Isaak) Box 387 Aberdeen, Idaho 83210

iğ.